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March 31, 2015

Mr. Timothy P. Claussen
138 Island Ford Road
Abbeville, South Carolina 29620

Dear Mr. Claussen,

On March 10, 2015, our office received your Freedom of Information Act requests for the 
following, paraphrasing, for a copy of the report prepared by Miss Childs while she was 
assigned to John de la Howe.

Our office will provide any and all records in our possession that are responsive to your request, 
subject to any exemptions or redactions as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a) of the South 
Carolina Code of Laws or as is otherwise exempt from disclosure by statute or regulation or 
prohibited from disclosure by court order.

Please be advised that Miss Childs did not submit a report to the Governor’s Office. Rather, our 
office has enclosed records related to your request that have already been made available to the 
public, including (1) a cover letter; (2) a progress report; and (3) a response to Proviso 7.5 that 
were submitted by Dr. Danny Webb, President, and Chairwoman Barbara Devinney of the John 
de la Howe School to the Governor, Speaker of the House, President Pro Tempore of the Senate, 
and the Superintendent of Education.

Please be advised that our office is waiving costs associated with producing the request as is 
allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b).

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel

Enclosures


